Little League® Southeastern Region Headquarters Baseball and Softball

February 11, 2016

Rob Fitzhugh, President

Chantilly American & National Little Leagues
3607 Great Laurel Lane

Fairfax VA 22033

Dear Mr. Fitzhugh:

Under authority granted by the Charter Committee in Williamsport, Pennsylvania, the
Southeastern Region Director approves the request for your Leagues to operate two
leagues under one Board of Directors for the 2016 regular season only. The leagues
must continue to request approval annually.

Also, your leagues are approved to use the Geographical Method for dividing the leagues
for the 2016 regular season and must also be requested annually. We acknowledge
receipt of the boundary map you submitted and it has been placed in your leagues’ file at
this office as the official boundary map provided. It meets the requirements of the
regulation and has no overlap of boundary, nor had any unapproved modifications.

Please extend our warmest regards to the Membership and Board of Directors of your
leagues, and we hope you have a safe and successful 2016 season of play.

theastern Region Director
Little League Baseball and Softball

Cc: Bob Sottile — DA VA 10
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